
Techniplex Policy 
 

 

• Food and drinks are NOT permitted on the field. Water and sports drinks are the only 
beverages allowed on the field. ALL other drinks (including coffee, tea, soft drinks, juice 
etc.) and all food MUST remain in the lobby. This applies to both players and spectators. 

• Indoor footwear is required on the field. Outdoor footwear must be changed in the lobby 
when you arrive. Outdoor footwear is NOT permitted on the field. This applies to players 
and spectators. 

• Please do not enter the field until the start time of your rental. 
• Please leave the field and have all equipment removed from the field by the end of your 

rental time to ensure a smooth transition between groups. 
• If your group is using a change room please use the one assigned to you. 
• Please use the field assigned to your group. 
• The parking lot is one way. Please enter through the main entrance and continue through 

the parking lot, around the building and exit on to the side road. 
• Parking in the lot is back in only. Please watch for kids crossing the parking lot. 
• Storm Days: The building will remain open unless there is a mandated shutdown. The 

parking lot will be plowed and the building will be open for use. 
• While the COVID-19 policies from last year have been removed, masking and physical 

distancing are still recommended. 
• Please continue to follow the Government of NL policies if you test positive for Covid-

19, are a close contact or have Covid-19 symptoms. 
• If you have any questions or concerns throughout the season please contact us right away. 

Techniplex - 709-726-787 

 
 


